
	
  
	
  

SPRING CLEANING TIME IS HERE! 
 

Start collecting all of those “I’m-going-to-wear-this-one-day” clothes 
and items never or rarely worn or used to donate to  

SFVI’s upcoming Yard Sale! 
 

Accepting: Clothes, shoes, handbags, jewelry, books, DVDs, cookware, 
unopened gifts, working electronics and small appliances 

 
We will not accept: broken electronics or small appliances, furniture of 

any kind, clothes that are over-worn or torn  
 

Sale date and details coming soon! 
 

Contact Shari B., SFVI Board Chair at chair@oasfvalley.org with any questions 


